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Date:   March 18, 2025 

To:   Mayor and City Council 

From: Christian S. Sachs, Chief of Police 
 Jim Schaad, City Manager  

Subject:  Approval of the feasibility study of the annexation of Marysville Fire Department into Linda 
Fire Protection District 
 

Recommendation: 

Pass a Motion to accept the feasibility study of the annexation of Marysville Fire Department into Linda Fire 
Protection District document. 

Rationale for Recommendation:  

The City of Marysville and the Linda Fire Protection District have shown interest in reorganizing the Fire 
Departments.  This document outlines financial feasibility and shows the benefits to both communities.   

Background:  

The City of Marysville and the Linda Fire Protection District has showed interest in reorganizing the Fire 
Departments to reduce duplication of efforts, drop boundaries, sharing of staff and resources, and 
providing the highest level of service to the City of Marysville constituents.  This document does commit to 
annexation but identifies the fiscal analysis and opportunities if the City chooses to move forward.  

Alignment with City Council Goal(s):  

The proposed code amendments facilitate achieving City Council Goal #1, Increase Fiscal Sustainability, and 
Goal #3, Enhance Public Safety. 

Fiscal Analysis:  

The approval of this document has no fiscal impact to the City of Marysville.  

Attachment: 

1) The annexation of Marysville Fire Department into Linda Fire Protection District (Created by Capitol PGF).  

 


